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FELTON COVID-19 VACCINE CLINIC CLOSING 

Santa Cruz County, Calif. – March 9th will be the last vaccine clinic at the Felton Community Hall. 

Over 2,000 vaccines have been given at the Vax the Valley clinics thanks to the partnership with the 

San Lorenzo Valley (SLV) Rotary Club and the SLV businesses that promoted the clinics. 

Although the Felton site is closing, San Lorenzo Valley residents can still get their COVID-19 vaccines 

at the Wee Kirk Church located at 9500 Central Avenue in Ben Lomond, Saturdays from 10:00am – 

2:00pm.  

County residents can also get their vaccine at several upcoming walk-in clinics including: 

• Pinto Lake City Park: 451 Green Valley Rd, Watsonville - Clinic Dates: Tuesday, March 8th, and 
Saturday, March 12th (9AM-1PM) 
 

• La Princesa Food Market (Parking lot): 1424 Freedom Blvd, Watsonville - 
Clinic Dates: Tuesday, March 15th, and Saturday, March 19th (9AM-1PM) 

In addition, the Watsonville Vaccine Center has vaccines available at 250 Main St., Watsonville 

Thursday – Sunday, 9:30am – 5:00pm. Walk-ins are welcome. 

Vaccines offer strong protection against illness from COVID-19 and reduce the risk of serious illness 

that leads to hospitalization or death.  

For local information go to www.santacruzhealth.org/coronavirus or call (831) 454-4242 between 

the hours of 8 a.m. and 5 p.m., Monday through Friday. 
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